
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been a really busy week at Stockland.  

This week illustrates how great it is to work in 

primary education. The children have 

experienced so many wonderful things this 

week from going swimming to jumping in lots 

of muddy puddles in their Forest School 

sessions. Please see the fabulous photos further 

on in the newsletter. I was really impressed by 

Class 3 this week during our lesson on 

differences and diversity, their discussion was 

so mature and thoughtful.  

As a Head, I also love hearing about things 

children are excited to come and tell me 

about, whether it's a new guinea pig home, 

the presents they want to get their pets for 

Christmas or simply discussing the results of the 

Strictly dance off! 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend- please 

remember tomorrow is an INSET day.  

I look forward to seeing you all on Monday.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall 

Interim Head of School  

Stockland C of E Primary Academy  

Interim Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 25th November  Inset Day 

 9th December  Christmas Fair 

 11th December Christingle family service 

 14th December Nativity (Yrs 1&2 & Yrs 3-6 singing) 

 15th December Carol Service—whole school 

 16th December Break up for Christmas 

 3rd January   Inset Day 

 4th January   Pupils back    

Insert photo 

24th November 2022 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Harry   William 

Class 2 Horner 

           Jemima, Poppy  Oliver  

Class 3 Quantock            

 Rose, Roane  Joe 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Oscar, Daniel  Jamie  



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated Safe-

guarding Lead is Miss Natalie Martin.   

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

 https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/4.1-Safeguarding-Policy-STK.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSL or 

you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Family Services for Christmas in the Church 

We have the following family services between now and Christmas: 

11th December - Christingle 

 

Sport’s Notices from Mr Murnane 

 

Year 5 & 6 Boys Football Fixture 

Stockland 4-13 Exeter 

Goal Scorers: Oscar x 3 & George 

On Friday we welcomed Exeter School for a football fixture against our Year 5 & 6 boys. The score 

line does not reflect the boys' efforts and improvement throughout the fixture. The boys grew into 

the match, after a slow start. They were unlucky throughout the second and third 20 minute peri-

ods not to score countless more times and were only denied by good goalkeeping and a little 

luck here and there. 

Once again Oscar was our main man in front of goal, getting yet another hat trick. Jamie led by 

example in defence, but for me the 'Man of the Match' had to go to Harry, whose tireless run-

ning, tackling and ever growing confidence was a joy to watch. 

As always I was very proud of the boys' attitudes and determination to improve and learn 

throughout the afternoon. 

Thanks must go to the PTFA for providing the doughnuts and squash for the boys, and a thank 

you to the parents & of course Mrs Shepherd, who helped with the refreshments. 

 

Mr Murnane's After School Football & Breakfast Running Club 

Tuesday 22nd November was the last of Mr Murnane's clubs for this term. Thank you to all those 

who came and got involved. Mr Murnane will be running the same clubs in the Spring Term 2023, 

starting on Tuesday 31st January 2023. A letter with all the information about how to book this 

club will be emailed out at the start of the Spring Term. 

 



 

Messages from PTFA 

 

Christmas raffle - donations needed 

We’ll be raffling hampers and other prizes nearer Christmas. If you can spare any choco-

late, wine, children’s games, craft items, pamper gifts… we’d be very grateful to receive 

it. Please leave it at the office and we’ll pick it up.  

Christmas wreaths - order now 

We’re now taking orders for one of our beautiful, freshly made Christmas wreaths - or 

come and help make your own. £25 per wreath, please email stocklandpta@gmail.com 

Christmas Fair 

On Friday 9 December after school. If you are able to help run one of the stalls for a little 

time, please let us know.  

Easy Fundraising: Christmas Shopping 

You may or may not be aware that there is a website and app called Easy Fundraising, 

which will automatically make donations to the PTA when you shop online. It is so easy to 

use, and it would be fantastic if you could consider doing your Christmas shopping 

through it.  

Here are some examples of current donation offers: 

- M&S, Argos, House of Fraser, Boots, Dunelm will donate up to 3% of your total spend; 

- John Lewis, The Perfume Shop, 1% 

If you’re really treating yourself then Harrods, Fortnums, Selfridges and Liberty are offering 

up to a whopping 5%! 

 

 

Christmas Performance and Carol Service  

Nativity - Wednesday 14th December at 14:00 

Years 1 & 2 are doing the acting and Years 3 to 6 will be joining to sing the songs. Years 3 to 6 are 

to wear normal school uniform with a Christmas accessory if they wish. Parents of Years 3 to 6 are 

welcome to attend if they wish. 

Carol Service - Thursday 15th December at 14:00  

Years 3 to 6 will be singing a couple of separate songs at this and some children will be doing the 

readings and prayers. The whole school is attending and all parents are invited. 

School uniform to be worn. 

 

 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

We have been learning all about Supertato this week mixed 

with a little bit of  the World Cup. The children have created 

wanted posters for the evil pea and have been investigating 

the number 9 with lots of problem solving opportunities. The 

children have demonstrated great perseverance with their 

maths work and also when completing jigsaw puzzles. The rain 

created the most perfect, enormous puddle on our field. 

They  loved jumping and splashing in it! Next week we'll be 

learning about Winter and we are very much hoping that the 

Christmas Elves decorate the classroom on Wednesday night, 

watch this space!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Class 2 Horner News 

We have had great fun in forest school, getting very muddy 

and jumping in puddles. Here are some photos of our afternoon 

 

 

 

 

 

     

     

    

 We have also tried sewing last 

week.  We practiced threading a 

needle, using a running stitch and 

had a go at lacing cards.  The chil-

dren thoroughly enjoyed sewing and 

are really looking forward to design-

ing and making their glove puppets. 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

We started the week by welcoming Mrs Williams (Maths Lead) and Mrs Lancey (Head 

of Accelerated Learning across TRLP) into our Monday morning maths lesson. It was a 

great opportunity to show off the progress we are making in learning our multiplica-

tion tables as well as how well we are doing with our current topic on mental addition 

and subtraction of 3 and 4-digit numbers.  

On Tuesday, Mr Murnane whipped up some World Cup fever when the stormy weath-

er led to the cancellation of our hockey lesson. The class also explored the meaning 

of diversity and designed their own diversity t-shirts during this session.  

In RE we are exploring the Christian concept of the Trinity and finding out just how 

complex it is. In fact, we don't think we'll ever be able to fully understand the Trinity 

but we're having a go at explaining it through art. Our booklets, called 'The Trinity: so 

what!' and containing our own thoughts of what the Trinity means to Christians around 

the world, will be on display at church once they are finished in a couple of weeks.  

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

Year 6 have completed a set of assessments this week with great attitude and effort, 

supported by excellent considerate behaviour from the Year 5 who have had whisper 

lessons and worked very quietly.   

On the other hand, loudly, the whole class have been learning recorder for a 

performance in the Christmas Carol Service reading the music alongside controlling 

fingers and breathing, quite a challenge.  We look forward to performing to you.   

We have continued learning about Black British History and the slave trade and this week 

looked at prominent figures during WWI and WWII adding them to our timeline. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 




